
  

 
 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

After a busy final few weeks, the end of term is finally here. Thank you for all your 

support over the past year; we couldn’t do what we do without you! Wishing all our 

families a very happy and healthy holidays.  

Mrs Osborne and the staff team. 

The Fiver Challenge 

Thank you to those of you who supported our Year 5s in their 

entrepreneurial endeavours. The children made £739.32 profit 

from their two sales events and have chosen to visit 

Chessington World of Adventure with the money they raised. 

The Fiver Challenge is a great way to develop teamwork skills, 

develop financial awareness and self-confidence and, what’s 

more, the children love it. 

 
 
 

 

Sponsored Walk 

A few weeks ago, we held our annual sponsored walk, which raised £273. Thank 

you to those families who felt able to contribute. All monies raised will be spent on 

playground equipment for the children. 

A few goodbyes 

Today we said goodbye to our lovely Year 6s in a moving ceremony at St Mary’s 

Church. We know they will all shine at their new secondary schools and look forward 

to hearing of their successes. 

We also wish the children who are leaving to move to new countries and schools 

every happiness. 

I’m Getting Married in the Morning (or next week)  

Congratulations to our very own Mr O’Mara who is getting 

married next week. We wish the happy couple many years of 

happiness! 

Dacorum’s Inter-School Summer Sports 2023 

I am delighted to announce that St Mary’s won 5th 

Place(Medium Schools) in Dacorum’s Inter-School Summer 

Sports 2023. Congratulations to our athletes and thanks to Miss 

Gill for organising. 

 

 

 
St Mary's C of E Primary School 

‘Shining Brighter and Brighter’    

Update Friday 21st July 2023 
Head Teacher Mrs Lynne Osborne 

 
         

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

Thank you Tring Lions 

 

I am pleased to inform you that Tring Lions have donated £600 to help us improve 

our EYFS indoor environment.  The Lions are always looking for new members and 

would be keen to hear from any members of our school community who are keen to 

get involved. 

Parent Coffee Morning – Friday 15th September 

Please come along to the next Parent Coffee Morning 

on Friday 15th September. Michelle Black and 

Juliet Eustace from the Family Support Service will 

also be present and offering tips on Routines and 

Boundaries and Managing Anxiety for children. 

Younger children are very welcome.  

 

 

Spread the word 

Keep in the loop with what’s happening here at school by following us on Twitter and 

Facebook and Instagram. 

@St Marys916 

If you like what’s going on please write a Facebook review too – let’s spread the St 

Mary’s word. 

 

 

 



  

Diary dates:  

Friday 1st September   INSET (1) School closed to children 

Monday 4th September   INSET (2) School closed to children 

Tuesday 5th September   School reopens 08.40  

Friday 8th September   School Association ‘Fun on the Field’ event after 

school all welcome 

Tuesday 12th September   Meet the Teacher Year 1 (09.15 -09.45) 

Wednesday 13th September Meet the Teacher Year 2 (09.15 -09.45) 

Thursday 14th September  Meet the Teacher Year 3 (09.15 -09.45) 

Friday 15th September 09.00        Parent Coffee Morning including guidance on 

‘Routines and Boundaries’ and ‘Managing Anxiety’ – all welcome 

Tuesday 19th September  Meet the Teacher Year 4 (09.15 -09.45) 

Wednesday 20th September Meet the Teacher Year 5 (09.15 -09.45) 

Thursday 21st September  Meet the Teacher Year 6 (09.15 -09.45) 

Wednesday 4th October  NSPCC Online Safety Workshop -7pm in school 

Tuesday 17th October   Parent Consultation Evening  

Thursday 19th October   Parent Consultation Evening 

 


